
Dear Parents, 
Warm Greetings.  
We hope and pray that all is well at your end. 
Keeping in mind the present state of affairs, we have decided to declare SUMMER BREAK for 
all Classes from:  
 *1st May to 31st May ’21* 
However, we would expect our dear students to engage themselves in a regular and positive 
schedule to keep themselves in touch with studies in a constructive and balanced manner.  
For this we have planned to hold FOLLOW UP SESSIONS, which will be taken up by the 
concerned teachers twice a week only for 1hour during the Summer Break to weekly overview 
the given assignments and to address the related queries.  
 
The details of the schedule will be shared by the respective Class teachers in the due course. 
Once again wishing everyone good health & safe times. 
 
Best wishes & Regards  
Principal 
 


